
ISSUED: August 29, 2005

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

AR 498

In the Matter of the Adoption of
Temporary Rules Implementing SB 408
Relating to Utility Taxes.

)
)
)

NOTICE

On August 12, 2005, the staff (Staff) of the Public Utility Commission of
Oregon (PUC) sent a letter to interested parties asking for feedback on numerous
questions regarding SB 408. The letter can be found on the PUC website at
http://www.puc.state.or.us/leg/sb408/default.htm.

Staff intends to issue a public meeting memorandum with its
recommendation for temporary rules no later than September 9, 2005. This
memorandum will be posted on the PUC website. The Commission will consider the
temporary rules for adoption during a special public meeting scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on
September 14, 2005. The meeting will be held in the Main Hearing Room in the Public
Utility Commission Building located at 550 Capitol Street NE, Salem, Oregon.

This notice is being sent to everyone who might be interested in
participating in this docket. This includes the four service lists monitored by
Administrative Hearings Division (rule lists for gas and electric, along with general
service lists for gas and electric), the involved legislators outlined in ORS 183.355(15),
and persons who have specifically indicated their interest in being involved.

Dated at Salem, Oregon, this 29th day of August, 2005.

______________________________ 
Kathryn A. Logan

Administrative Law Judge


